
	

To Our Valued Customers: 
 
The health and well-being of end users, installers, and distributors of our 
products is of utmost importance to our company. It is a key reason why we take 
such extensive measures to ensure our products meet applicable manufacturing 
quality standards, third-party certifications, and various code authority 
regulations.  
 
This letter is to inform you that products distributed by BK Products under the 
brands ProLine Series, Southland, B&K, and Steel-Tek that contain any 
chemicals that the state of California has determined present a risk of cancer or 
birth defects or other reproductive harm under California’s Safe Drinking Water & 
Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (“Proposition 65”), and were manufactured on or 
after August 30th, 2018, include labeling with “clear and reasonable warnings” in 
compliance with the amended regulations. 
 
The Proposition 65 chemical list can be found at:  
https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative. We 
thank you for your business and continued support.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Steve Kirk 
Director of Sourcing & Product Management     
BK Products 


